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NWMO seeks feedback on draft Environmental Monitoring Program

The Nuclear Waste Management Organization (NWMO) is hosting community 
workshops to gather feedback on the draft environmental monitoring program. 
Participants will be asked to review the draft design that was co-created with 
community members earlier this fall. 

This program will establish a baseline of the existing environment and monitor 
changes to ensure impacts can be minimized.

Registration:
To register for these workshop please contact Mary Devine at 
mdevine@nwmo.ca or (416) 520-9451.  

Environment Workshops 

The Municipality of South Bruce is one of two communities currently involved in 
the site selection process for a deep geological repository for Canada’s used 
nuclear fuel.

Virtual Workshops

November 16 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.
November 17 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.
November 21 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m.

The workshop will be hosted online 
through a platform called Ring Central. 

Community Workshops
All South Bruce residents are welcome
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In-person Workshops

Teeswater
Teeswater Community Centre 

November 23 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

Formosa
Formosa Community Centre

November 24 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m.

Mildmay
Mildmay Community Centre

November 25 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

Co-design program with
Community in 2020

Begin sampling 2021
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